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11th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

PAS Olympic Festival on Monday 17th June 

I have organised an Olympic themed festival at Petworth Park against four local schools for our year six children. 
We will be at Petworth Park for most of the day (9.30am to 2.30pm). 

Please can you ensure your child: 

• Wears their P.E. kit to school 

• Brings plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks) 

• Brings a packed lunch and snacks 

• Brings sun cream, hat etc  
 
The children will participate in a range of sports including cross country, vortex throw, standing jump, 
hula hooping and a few more.  

 
Hopefully the weather will be warm, however if it does rain, this event will be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

John Galvin 
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